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I STRONGLY URGE you to vote OUGHT NOT TO PASS on LD566, An Act to 
Modernize the Motor Vehicle Inspection Program and Amend the Law Governing 
Inspection Fees.  Not only will this cost $7.50 more than it does now, but you will 
have to come back after you have gotten whatever works needs to be done and have it
inspected again if it doesn't pass.  So really it is $27.50 more.  We tried stations like 
this in the past that couldn't fix the problem, and they did NOT work out.  People do 
not have enough time to go back and forth to the inspection stations and the garages.  
I don't see any problem with the system we have now, which is much less 
complicated and convoluted.  My recommendation is to cut back on the regulations 
and the rigmarole of car inspections for the good of ALL of us!  Please vote OUGHT 
NOT TO PASS on LD 566. Thank you!


